
HEALING IN THE USA 
I 

would like to introduce our Healing Trust members to our healing 
work in the USA.  Karen Coratelli-Smith, David C. Karg and Nancy 
O’Donohue are your Tutors and have been hosting Healer Development classes, community healing circles, and 
healing support groups for many years in the USA.  Our students and healing circle guests come from all over the 
USA and from Canada!  We are very grateful to The Healing Trust for their support of our work here, and we look 
forward to many more years of service! 
 
Your tutors are located in Florida and New Mexico and will travel to host classes and support groups throughout 
the USA.  Our classes and healing circles are virtual.  This means we will travel to areas in the USA where there is 
significant interest in Healer Development classes, and our students and guests attend classes, practice sessions, 
and healing circles in person and online.  In July we launched our first Part 3 class live and on Zoom and will do 
Parts 1 & 2 in October!  A student on Zoom commented on the evaluation form that she never really believed in 
Distance Healing and is now an experienced distance healer and receiver!   
 
In these changing times we are considering expanding our venue for learning, teaching multiple 2-hour, 10-week 
classes to accommodate work schedules of today’s students. We may also take the classes into night school 
environments and, we are already teaching successfully on Zoom!  Our bilingual member, 
Maria Elena Roubieck is helping us to develop our classes to reach our Spanish speaking 
population here and in Mexico.  We have just launched another program, ‘Pray 
the Rosary for World and Planetary Healing and Peace’ in English and 
Spanish on Zoom, reaching other healing modality teachers. We welcome the 
opportunities for expansion that we have with today’s internet access!     
 
To date we have served over 3,000 guests in our Community Healing Circles in South Florida, 
more in Michigan and soon in New Mexico.  And, since March we have held the Florida healing 
circles by phone, and are now hosting them on Zoom, reaching our ‘snow bird’ healers and guests in Canada and 
throughout the USA!    
You can visit us at www.nfsh-thehealingtrusttrainingusa.org.  

http://www.nfsh-thehealingtrusttrainingusa.org/

